
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Happy New Year 

Happy Nativity  

 

 

Due to the spread of a lot of severe cold, flu and allergy cases, since your child is obliged to 

come to school to sit for his/ her term exams, and as we as school are keen to keep both our 

students and teachers safe, it is essential that all students must come to school wearing masks. 

 

 

 

Thank you for cooperation 

 

 

 

         College Director 

       

              Hala Toma 


